
Weekly Bulletin 28.02.25 

Rec Sonny for working so hard with his phonics and 

writing. Super blending in your reading, Sonny!  

Rec/Y1 Frankie for super writing all about our trip!  

Y1/2 Thomas for great writing this week.  

Y2 Florence for concentrating & working hard in 

her new table space. 

Y3 Oliver J for being a super star this week getting 

ready for our class assembly.  
Y4 Tommy L for making great progress with his 

swimming.  
Y5 Robbie for listening brilliantly in lessons and 

starting tasks straight away.   
Y6 Ethan R for some excellent work on                 

percentages this week.  

House YELLOW 

Mon Athletics Team Practice, Guitar Club Y4-6,    

Infant Library 

Tues Sportshall Athletics Final Y5/6 

Weds Ju Jitsu, Coding Club Y3/4, Netball Club Y5/6, 

Governors’ Meetings 

Thurs Swimming Y4, Book Club Y5/6 

Fri Class Assembly Y3, Brass Y4, Girls’ Football 

Day, SR Dance Club Y3/4 

• A reminder that, should pupils not be able to 

attend an after school club, parents must ring or 

send a letter into school so that staff are          

informed. Junior pupils are expected to go to 

the clubs independently at the end of the day 

and registers are taken, so this will support staff 

to do this important activity quickly. 

• On Friday, we are taking part in the Biggest 

Girls’ Football Session ever. Members of our 

team are taking part in a 5-a-side tournament 

at LFA headquarters and all junior pupils 

(including boys) are invited to wear their PE kit 

and take part in some lunchtime activities.      

Infant pupils will have the chance to take part 

during their Active Lunch session (and may wish 

to wear trainers on that day).  

• A reminder that the Junior gate opens at 8:40 

for an 8:45 start. Some pupils who walk to 

school independently are arriving particularly 

early and potentially going past school to head 

off in alternative directions. I would encourage 

parents of pupils who walk 

alone to confirm routes and 

timings with their children. 

 

Key communications home this week: 

• Reception Trip Letter via children. Payment through ParentPay. 

• Y5 would like sturdy cardboard tubes (foil, kitchen roll etc) for a DT project - via Dojo. 

Have a lovely weekend, Mr Wright 


